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Good morning Mr. Sylvester,
 
I’m copying the Legislative Aide for Councilmember Jalali, who represents your area, Ms. Nelson. The
Legislative Hearing officer thinks that is the best way to assist you with some of these issues. The
only issue in front of her are the correction orders for moving the boat to an approved location (or
removing it).
 
The ward office would be the best place to assist in any discussions with Public Works re: signage
and facilitating any conversations with your neighbors.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: Bill <williamsylvester@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 3:00 PM
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 1463 Midway Pkwy.Sylvester Ltr.1-24-25
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Dear Madam,
 
I received some mail from DSI and things are much worse than what we were talking about.  The
requirements concerning owning a boat are far more onerous than you may believe.  As a Result I've
come to the conclusion that I can't own one in Saint Paul.
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So rather that drag this out for weeks I thought I'd make a proposal.
 
First have my boat towed like any illegally parked vehicle the boat disappears and it eventually is sold
at auction.
 
Second some signs were discussed. The DSI letter said that "No parking or stopping" referring to the
apron and drive.  Those signs could be effective if the word 'Stopping' could be added.
 
But only if letters are sent to Rekik Abaineh and Sara stating the issues.  Followed by intense
enforcement for a few weeks and less but regular reinforcement.
 
This would not only be good for me but the area too.
 
What do you think?
 
Best Bill
 
On Fri, Jan 24, 2025, 10:09 AM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

.
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
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